
On Thu, Jan 23, 2025 at 2:48 PM Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org> wrote:
Mr. Gibson,
Please see attached.
Thank you,
Julie Stearns

On Thu, Jan 16, 2025 at 10:26 AM Mike Gibson <mikesuperfreak1@gmail.com> wrote:

Please supply me with ALL technology Grants that Summit Hill has been “granted and denied” from Jan
2024 thru present date. 

Thank you
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